
December
Twenty-second

1921.

J. "i• .*etherell, s j •, 
Department of Education, 
Parliame-nt Puildings, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. etherell:-
Let me aoknovledge with thanks 

the receipt of your letter of the 21st,
The copy of the Ontario Public 

School History of Canada by Professor /rong has not 
yet reached the office, but I assure you I shall 
read it with pleasure. I know Professor rong 
very well and appreciate greatly his contribution 
to history education.

Most cordially reciprocating your 
good wishes for Christmas and the ^evt Year, I am.

P.ver yours faithfully,

Principal


